



September 23, 2025

Flu season is here! Are you ready to protect patients with flu vaccines?



Let's make sure your practice is ready to protect patients from getting severely sick from flu.

- Remember: flu vaccination is still recommended for <u>all children 6</u> months and older.
- Offer flu vaccine at every opportunity, including weekend and evening clinics, during sports physicals or sick visits.
- Order flu vaccine! Place orders in <u>myCAvax</u> and make sure to check out your flu dashboard to ensure you are ordering enough.
- Promote getting flu vaccines in your clinic:
 - CDPH has a new <u>Flu Toolkit</u> with downloadable posters, flyers, and social media posts.
 - Post these <u>Flu Prevention Tips</u> around your office for patients and staff to stay safe.
 - o Print these "I Got My Flu Shot" stickers for patients and staff.

Check out these pages for more flu vaccine resources and updates:

- Flu and Respiratory Disease page
- CDPH Influenza Vaccination page
- CDPH 2025-26 Respiratory Virus Season page

Thank you for all you do to protect your patients against vaccine preventable diseases!





California Department of Public Health, Immunization Branch Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 850 Marina Bay Parkway Richmond, CA 94804

Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov

EZIZ.org